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AM/LH 
 
10 October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Harvest Performances 
 
As you will have seen on our calendar of events, our Harvest Performances will be running next 
week in school as follows: 
 

• Early Years – Monday 16 October 9.15am 

• Key Stage 1 – Monday 16 October 9.45am 

• Larch / Holly – Wednesday 18 October 9.15am 

• Maple / Oak – Wednesday 18 October 9.45am 
 
If you would like to attend any of the performances, please come into school through the main 
office. 
 
Once again we will be collecting donations of tinned food or fresh fruit and vegetables.  If you feel 
you would like to contribute, could any donations be brought into school on Friday 13 October 
2023.  Donations will be given to Wansbeck Food Bank after the Harvest performances. 
 
Book Fair 
 
Mrs Beattie has arranged a book fair in the school hall next week.  The fair will be open each 
afternoon from 3.15pm.  It will also be open from 9am – 9.15am and 9.45am – 10am on Monday 
16 October and Wednesday 18 October. 
 
Proceeds from Book Fair sales go to Scholastic who provide the book fairs.  Mowbray receives a 
% of the takings in the form of book credit vouchers to improve our library stock. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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